Sent:

Thursday, 25 June 2015 4:14 PM

To:

GPSC4 GPSC4

**Subject:** 

RE: Transcript - Inquiry into the progress of the Ombudsman's investion

'Operation Prospect'

Dear Tina

Thank you for your email, I have had a chance to speak with the Director please see below response.

The correspondence sent to the DPP by the Ombudsman on 19 November 2014 mentions Mr Kaldas by name and sets out the nature of the question upon which advice is sought. The appropriate person to seek this document from is the Ombudsman. It is a privileged document and the Ombudsman should advise you if he wishes to raise privilege over the document. At the hearing at page 13 Mr Shoebridge made it clear that he was not seeking production of the correspondence from the Ombudsman.

Kind regards

Executive Officer to the Director of Public Prosecutions Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (NSW)